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Presidentôs Report 

 
Itôs surprising how fast a year can go by. I will soon be coming to the end of my 
term as President and in two months our 61

st
. AGM will take place. As most are 

aware by now our nomination committee is beginning its work for vacant 
positions on Council. Please consider and put your name forward. Remember, 
others have given their valuable time for your benefit. Now is a good time for you 
to consider and step up to the plate. 
 
This year, several complaints have been brought forward which are still moving 
along. As you read and ponder the case in this Newsletter, you will find some 
names redacted. This was Councilôs decision. This was a busy year for the 
Registrar, Discipline Committee, and Hearing Panel and they are owed a vote of 
thanks for the time they have put into this. 
 
On a lighter note, read your By-Laws and if you wish, submit a new one or a 
revision to an existing one. Submit it and it will be considered to the By-Laws 
Committee. 
   
This year our AGM will be head at the Capitol Hotel in St. Johnôs on May 29

th
 ï 

31
st
. It would be great to see as many as possible to attend. 

   
In closing, I would like to thank Lynn for the services she rendered to Council and wish her well for the future. 
Remember, sooner or later the snow will be gone, then I hope we can look forward to a warm and 
prosperous summer. If you have any questions, please call Paula or myself, and we will be only too happy to 
respond. 
 
  

Registrarôs Report 

Members: 

 
 
This is presented as a follow-up to the Notice of Suspension of member Mr. 
Larry Squires.  The agreed upon Statement of Facts, the Joint Submission and 
the Admission of Guilt are provided for the membershipôs review.  It is important 
that all members have an opportunity to review these documents as part of 
ensuring their ethical awareness of our responsibilities as Land Surveyors. 
 
The information presented is published to give notice to the membership of 
violations of the Act and Regulations.   
 
 

 
 

 
 

   Robert Way, NLS 
  President 2013-2014 

 

The 
Newfoundland Surveyor 

 

Keith Renouf, P.Eng, NLS, CLS 
Registrar 2013-2014 
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